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Comments: I am writing to urge your support for strengthening the Northwest Forest Plan by increasing the

protections it provides for mature and old-growth forests. The Northwest Forest Plan is an effective policy that is

helping to address climate change and providing additional habitat needed to recover the threatened Northern

Spotted Owl and Marbled Murrelet.

 

Please strengthen the Northwest Forest Plan, and build upon the conservation gains made in the Pacific

Northwest and northern California, by prioritizing enhanced protections for the region's mature and old-growth

forests. This will benefit endangered birds, as well as the global climate.


